10/22/14, 21:05

From: Michael Laham <mlandel2012@aol.com>
To: Seaver.Milnor <Seaver.Milnor@wafd.com>
Date: Wed, Oct 22, 2014 9:05 pm

To Seaver Milnor:

Now that the Pharaoh of Eqypt has let us people go, we have resumed our fantastic stay here in Israel. Right now we
are soaking up the beautiful pristine beaches of Tel Aviv. Thank you for your kind regards.

B'Shalom

Michael and Elana Laham

From: Seaver Milnor <Seaver.Milnor@wafd.com>
To: Michael Laham <mlandel2012@aol.com>
Sent: Tue, Oct 21, 2014 8:52 pm

Subject: RE:

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Laham,

I'm relieved to hear you are now free to enjoy the rest of your trip. May you enjoy walking the ancient
streets of Jerusalem, soaking in the Dead Sea, and all the other wonderful things Israel has to offer.

L'chaim!

Seaver Milnor

Director of Service

Client Care Center

Everett Office

9929 Evergreen Way, Everett, WA 98204
800-324-9375

NMLSR #1076024

seaver.milnor@wafd.com

Confidentiality Notice: This email and its attachments are confidential. If you received this email in error, please notify the
sender and delete it immediately. This confidential message is not intended to constitute an offer, an acceptance, or a
representation on which any person should rely. Washington Federal will be bound only by a document executed by an
authorized officer of Washington Federal that expressly states that it is binding on and enforceable against Washington Federal.
ORAL AGREEMENTS OR ORAL COMMITMENTS TO LOAN MONEY, EXTEND CREDIT OR TO FORBEAR ENFORCING
REPAYMENT OF A DEBT ARE NOT ENFORCEABLE UNDER LAW. Thank you. NMLSR Company #410394

From: Michael Laham [mailto:mlandel2012 @aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2014 4:54 AM

To: Seaver Milnor

Cc: hotel@d-avenue.co.il; manager@d-avenue.co.il
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10/22/14, 21:05

Subject:

To Seaver Milnor:

Thank you for assisting us with regard to our credit dispute against the Nazi Germany Dizengoff Avenue Hotel located
on 133 Dizengoff in Tel Aviv, Israel, 6346102.

Due to your intervention, the dispute was resolved, we got our refund posted on our bank statement on October 20,
2014, and thank God as of October 19, 2014 @ 3:00 p.m., we are no longer at the above hotel.

Sincerely Yours,

The Lahams
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